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December 17,1993

Mr. Ivan Selin
Chaimun
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20055

Dear Mr. Selin,

'Ihank you for referring me to Ms. Patricia Nony in the month of August 1993. I was not
able to get redress through her ollice and l enclose a copy of a letter I sent to my
Congressional representative and another communication to Ms. Norry regarding the
progress of my grievance.

Yours truly,

Diego R. Crespo
President, Creative Cooperative
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